
From: Thomas Dana [mailto:thomashdana@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 12:24 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Reclassification 
 
Dear PSC Commissioners, 
 
Reference the Transportation System Plan to reclassify the river side of the Hayden Island 
Manufactured Home Community to become a walking path/bike path/trail. This is a very bad 
idea.  
 
The path would need to be about 30 feet wide and this amount of land would take away some 
decks/patios from people's homes and possibly take away some of the homes themselves. 
Additionally, part of the path would probably require improvements to the Columbia River bank 
and this would require a formal EIS. This is a completely untenable situation in this location.  
 
Please remove this reclassification from proposed TSP.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Tom Dana 
1501 N Hayden Island Drive Unit 110E 
Portland, OR 97217 
 
ThomasHDana@gmail.com 
503-954-9217   
 


